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To: Presidents of National Academies, 
Heads of Chapters and Representative 
Offices of the International Academy of 
Engineering 

 

                                            Dear colleagues! 
 

For the period of February-October, 2015, the online resources of the International Academy of 
Engineering were greatly improved.  

new website www.info-iae.ru was created; 
more detailed information of the structure and main goals of the IAE are given; 
updated lists of full and corresponding members of National Academies, Chapters and 

Representative Offices of the IAE; 
uploaded information of the activity of IAE structures; 
updated information of scientific and organizational activity of the IAE; 
new rubrics were opened (e.g. International Tang Prize, Partners, Publications, Gallery etc)  
where necessary, English version is provided; 
all the website materials were coordinated with representatives of National Academies, 

Chapters and Representative Offices of the IAE, where necessary, corrections were made. 
This work was done with the most active participation of the following representatives of 

the National Academies, Chapters and Representative Offices of the IAE: Ailchieva Taalainur 
Ailchievna, Aulova Alexandra, Dzhanakhmedov Ahad Hanahmed oglu, Yi-Ying Huang, Kabulov 
Anvar Vasilovich, Karimov Farshed Hilolovich, Katalinic Branko, Klimova Yulia Aleksandrovna, 
Mediyeva Gulbazar Akylovna, Minasyan Sergey Ashotovich, Nikitenko Pyotr Georgievich, 
Prosin Dmitry Borisovich, Savchenko Vladimir Ilyich, Emri Igor. Many thanks for their 
participation!  

Special thanks to Goleva Natalia Nikolaevna for making the new website on her own, and 
for uploading all information, what made it possible for the International Academy of Engineering 
to save significant financial resources.  
 
 
Yours sincerely,      
President, 
USSR and RF State Prize Laureate                                      
         B.V. Gusev 

http://www.info-iae.ru/

